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Comments: Fixed anchors are often needed to safely recreate in wilderness areas and just like a trail an

important aspect of connecting people to nature through these wilderness areas. This is a step to further exclude

people from experiencing wilderness and at the same time creates undue risk to user groups. 

 

Restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness lands is

unreasonable and should only be considered to protect natural and cultural resources when a study shows these

are being impacted. This would create confusion to land managers, and would allow precedent that could impact

recreating in many public areas. Once again restricting peoples connection to nature. 


